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 Kim Reynolds, Governor
Adam Gregg, Lt. Governor
Kelly Garcia, Director

Date:  February 24, 2021
To:   All Interested Parties

Re: RFP #DDC-22-002
The State of Iowa, Department of Human Services, Iowa Developmental Disabilities Council (DD Council) intends to release a Request for Proposals (RFP) on March 24, 2021. The DD Council is soliciting bid proposals from interested entities to provide services for the Public Policy Partnership Advocacy forum known as infoNet.  InfoNet is recognized as a leading source of policy information for Iowa Disability Advocates through publications, virtual resources, emails and social media. The DD Council is soliciting bid proposals from interested entities to maintain and expand upon the InfoNet advocacy forum. Any contract awarded as a result of this RFP is anticipated to begin October 1, 2021.

Additional Information about this procurement opportunity will be posted on Iowa’s Bid Opportunity websites as it becomes available. Please check the Bid Opportunities website for updates.  
Thank you for your interest in this procurement.

Lindsay Leonetti

Administrative Assistant

Iowa Developmental Disabilities Council
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